
Ida Public Schools will be switching bus routing software during summer break 

to EZRouting. If  you need any bussing services for the children in your  

household, guardians will be required to register their children for the  

upcoming 2022-2023 school year. Please be attentive to the Infinite Campus  

Messenger announcement that will be sent out during summer break. This will 

provide detailed information how you can go online and register.  

No action is needed at this time...BUT here are a few things to start thinking about: 

• Names & Addresses of bus stops, daycare, babysitter 

• Schedule: everyday, morning only, afternoon only, M/W/F, etc. 

• Guardians– please verify that your CURRENT phone number and email address is 

listed correctly in Infinite Campus Parent Portal– this will ensure you have access 

to EZRouting when it becomes available. 

• If you do not have access to Infinite Campus Parent Portal, please contact your 

building secretary 

Questions or concerns can be presented to: 
 

John Elkins 
Director of Transportation 

269-9003 ext. 4001 
 

Alicia O’Dell  
Transportation Secretary 

269-9003 ext.4003 


